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MARKET RELEASE       10th September 2013 

 

 

 

China Oceanwide to seek FIRB approval to Increase their Holding 

 
 

 

CuDeco Limited (CuDeco) advises that it has received notification from China Oceanwide 

International Investment Co, Limited (China Oceanwide) that they will be filing an application to 

the Foreign Investment Review Board for approval to increase their shareholding in CuDeco Ltd 

up to 19.9% of the total issued shares of CuDeco Ltd.     

 

China Oceanwide is a substantial shareholder of CuDeco, and they have recently increased their 

holding in the Company up to their current approved limit of 15% of the total issued shares in 

CuDeco. 
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